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Diabetic Eye Screening Stakeholder Engagement
	Name of person completing:

	

	Contact details (email):

	

	Organisation completed on behalf of (if applicable):

	

	Date completed:

	



[bookmark: _GoBack]As the contracts for Diabetic Eye Screening in Bath and North East Somerset, Swindon and Wiltshire and Dorset are due to expire on 31 March 2022, NHS England and NHS Improvement intend to procure future services to ensure the ongoing delivery of this national screening programme. To inform the process and the basis upon which we go out to procurement, we wish to take the opportunity to review if the geographical footprint for future services should remain the same or change. Three potential options have been identified for your consideration as detailed below; 
· [bookmark: _Hlk56599151]Maintain current CCG footprint. 2 lots: Bath and North East Somerset, Swindon and Wiltshire; and Dorset.

· Combine the two services. 1 lot: Bath and North East Somerset, Swindon, Wiltshire and Dorset.

· Provision by local authority. 5 lots: Dorset; Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole; Bath and North East Somerset; Swindon; and Wiltshire.
Please review the accompanying options analysis and answer the following questions. The consultation will close on 8th January 2021.
	Question
	Answer

	1) Please identify your preferred option.

	

	2) Please identify your reasons for preferring this option.



	

	3) Do you feel there are any other options not currently identified?
If yes, please identify?




	Yes / No

	4) Are there any options identified which would cause you / your organisation significant concern or which you consider would have detrimental impact?
If yes, please provide details including number of option and reason for concern.



	Yes / No

	5) From your organisations / personal perspective, what do you feel are the essential requirements of the future Diabetic Eye Screening service to ensure:
· The best experience for the patient
· Clinical effectiveness
· Sustainability



	

	6) Would you like to be involved in the procurement of the new service?
If yes please provide your email address



	Yes / No


	7) Do you have any other views you would like NHS England to consider in formulating a decision on the option to be procured?



	

	8) What one key service improvement would be of benefit to the programme?



	



Thank you for your time in considering the options analysis and providing your feedback. All feedback will be collated and used to inform NHS E&I’s procurement of the future Diabetic Eye Screening Services. If you would like any further information or to discuss the procurement in greater depth, please email phcontractssouthwest@nhs.net
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